Staci Mangan

Please do not do this to our beautiful community. We do not want to support China in any way. We
want our air and rivers to stay as pristine as possible. We want the world to move away from
plastics, not enable the continued use. Our landfills are already full of it. Please help to prevent the
shoreline permit as we can not sustain this kind of pollution.



